OPERATION UNDERGROUND RAILROAD

The Y-disciple kids are hosting a basketball tournament on _
March 3rd from 2-4 pm at the Payne Divine Mercy Hall. It is
a free will donation admission, concessions provided, and (
wristbands for sale. Please show your support for this or-
ganization as well as Y-disciple and attend.

If you have any questions, please contact Jake Gerber
at jakegerber13@gmail.com or go online to https:/ourrescue.org/ OR
contact Divine Mercy Catholic Parish Office at 419-399-2576



